
Howes Newsletter Friday 12th June 

We are very pleased to let you know that we have had permission from the Local 
Authority to begin our phased return to school. A letter was sent home yesterday to 
families to show the timetable for Nursey, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. Only bring 
your child to school on the days that their class is open.  Our website has detailed 
information: https://howesprimary.co.uk/news-
events/covid-19/  
All children should continue learning at home with our 
project packs, BBC Bitesize and Oak National Academy. 
 
Well done to the children who created this lovely World 
Oceans Day collage! 

School Timetable for Week Beginning 15th June 
 

Monday: School closed to all pupils (Staff training day) 
Tuesday: Pre-arranged key worker pupils only 
Wednesday: Pre-arranged key worker pupils only 
Thursday: Nursery (9.15am -12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am-3pm) and pre-
arranged key worker pupils only 
Friday: Nursery (9.15am -12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am-3pm) and pre-
arranged key worker pupils only 
  

The school is closed to all other pupils. 
 

Please send enquiries to us via email or telephone.  
Please do not come to the school office.  
 

Cress Heads Activity 
Hopefully you have received your ‘Cress 
Heads’ pack in the post. This great 
activity was kindly provided by Coventry 
Building Society.  
Remember that you don’t need an egg to 
grow your cress head in. You can use an 
egg cup, a saucer or a yoghurt pot. 
 

We would love to see your cress head 
creations! Please email them to us or 
post on Twitter and Facebook and we will 
make a cress head gallery. 

 

Congratulations! 
We would like to pass on our 

congratulations to Mrs Muller and her 
family on the safe arrival of her baby 

boy. 
 
 

Virtual coffee morning 
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